
27 October 2014 

CORRECTION SLIP 

GAS SECURITY OF SUPPLY SIGNIFICANT CODE REVIEW LICENCE 

MODIFICATIONS: IMPLEMENTATION DATE FOR MODIFICATION OF THE 

STANDARD CONDITIONS OF GAS SUPPLY AND GAS SHIPPER LICENCES 

To: All holders of a gas supply licence and all holders of a gas shipper licence  

On 23 September 2014 the Authority published its decision (and associated modification 

directions) to proceed with licence modifications to give effect to the Gas Security of 

Supply Significant Code Review. As part of this decision, the Authority decided to make 

modifications to the standard conditions of the gas supply and gas shipper licences. 

Gas supply licence 

The Authority decided to make modifications to the gas supply licence to insert new 

standard condition 19D. This new condition required gas suppliers to make 

arrangements to ensure that DSR payments in the event of interruptions would be 

passed to consumers. 

Due to an administrative error, the Authority’s modification direction specified an 

incorrect date for implementation of these amendments. The Authority’s modification 

direction specified that the amendments would take effect on and from 19 November 

2014. As set out in our publication entitled ‘Gas Security of Supply Significant Code 

Review – Conclusions’ (published 23 September 2014), our intent was for these 

amendments to take effect on and from 1 October 2015.  

We are therefore issuing this correction slip to confirm that the insertion of new standard 

condition 19D will take effect on and from 1 October 2015.  

Gas shipper licence 

The Authority decided to make modifications to the gas shipper licence to insert new 

standard condition 15A. This new condition required gas shippers to pass DSR payments 

in the event of interruptions to relevant gas suppliers. 

Due to an administrative error, the Authority’s modification direction specified an 

incorrect date for implementation of these amendments. The Authority’s modification 

direction specified that the amendments would take effect on and from 19 November 

2014. As set out in our publication entitled ‘Gas Security of Supply Significant Code 

Review – Conclusions’ (published 23 September 2014), our intent was for these 

amendments to take effect on and from 1 October 2015.  

We are therefore issuing this correction slip to confirm that the insertion of new standard 

condition 15A will take effect on and from 1 October 2015.  

 


